
LIGHT
1018 MADtSON AVENUE 
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021A GALLERY FOR CONTEMPORARY PHOTOGRAPHY

18 September 1974

Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Dear Laura,

We received your print in excellent condition here at LIGHT.
As I told you when we had lunch in August, I am here working 
with Harold and one of my jobs is to unpack and inventory 
prints. I was pleased to open your box and to find the print 
from 1931. It is beautiful.
Your quick attention to the signature is greatly appreciated 
by both Harold the owner of the print and us future historians. 
Yours,

Susan Harder

YOurs truly,

Harold,


